

737 Main Street
Deadwood, SD 57732-1015
Phone (605) 578-1212 • Fax (605) 578-1190
Email: firedept@rushmore.com

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Travel Request Heiman Fire, Sioux Falls, SD

Date: August 3, 2023

The Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department is requesting permission for travel by four members of the department to visit the new fire truck at Heiman Fire in Sioux Falls, SD. The travel will occur on August 13, 2023, and return on August 14, 2023. The members requesting to travel are Charles Fetter, Jason Rakow, Bill Glover, and Paul Robitaille. Travel expenses to be paid will be \$392.70 for mileage and \$74 per person for a total of \$688.70. Lodging is provided by the Heiman Fire.

If there are any questions, please contact Fire Chief Alex Hamann.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

Alex L. Haman

Fire Chief

Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department